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Thank You GL Homes!

A big thank you goes out to the GL Homes family for their generous donation of
office furniture. GL Homes Volunteers Connects team also did some heavy
lifting alongside St. Lucie Habitat's ReStore truck drivers! They helped to move
and load the furniture into our ReStore truck. Thank you, GL Homes and team.
We are grateful for all you do to give back in our community and make a
positive impact.




